
Public Open House:
Update on 
Managing 

Groundwater in the 
Cosumnes Subbasin

AND

In-Person Workshop

March 4th
10:00am-12:00pm
at Wilton Community Center

In-Person Workshop

February 22nd
5:00 - 7:00pm

at Herald Fire Station #87

Feel free to join us at either 
or both Open Houses at 
whatever time is convenient 
to you.

Go to 
CosumnesGroundwater.org 
for more information about 
these events!

The Cosumnes Groundwater Authority (CGA) is sponsoring an Open 
House for all residents of the Cosumnes Basin in February, 2023.

Purpose:

Update landowners and the public in general about the efforts of CGA 
has undertaken to address the groundwater deficit in the basin. 

Format: 

Informal stations with information on a variety of topics of interests to 
those living in the basin. You are welcome to come at any time during the 
open house hours. 

Topics to be addressed:

• Refresher on the Sustainable Groundwater Management Act -
the law under which we operate

• The Cosumnes Groundwater Authority - What is the role of the
organization in implementing SGMA, who is on the Board, etc.

• Current and Historic Groundwater Conditions
• Plans to implement Conservation Practices
• Plans to increase Groundwater Recharge, including floodwater

for aquifer recharge
• Funding - current operational expenses and future needs

Take advantage of this informal opportunity to learn about groundwater 
management in the Cosumnes Basin. Get involved! We welcome your 

comments and suggestions.


